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Dear Transport Secretary,

Regarding building works for the A303/Stonehenge site, | read the Advisory
Mission report, and | am in agreement that a southern bypass should be further
explored. It is clear that that the scheme would have an adverse impact on the
OUV of the WHS

The response of National Highways does not adequately address any of the
concerns raised. The views of important, experienced groups and figures to this
scheme are unanimous in their objeciton to it; this includes the Government’s own
independent specialist examiners; UNESCO’s World Heritage Committee; and he
former Transport Secretary himself, who agreed with the examining panel that the
scheme would be “significantly adverse” overall.

| object to the scheme very strongly. | trust that, if it does go ahead, there will be
another formal public Examination to take into account all of the new information
submitted since 2020.

Thank you for your time

Tom Ross
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